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(Neb.)-City Of Chadron And Neb. State Patrol Urging Drivers To Stay Home

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 01/11/2013 03:44 PM

(Chadron)-The City of Chadron and the Nebraska State Patrol are strongly urging the public to avoid any
unnecessary travel until weather conditions improve. 
Chadron Public Works Director Milo Rust stated that it will give street crews a better chance to get the roads
open if they are not dealing with unnecessary traffic. 
The Nebraska State Patrol is also asking for the public’s cooperation to limit travel as highway conditions are
very dangerous.  
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